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I am not in support of the Coal Export Terminal because I believe the use of fossil fuels as an
energy source is destructive to our Planet. I live right next to a railroad track that transports coal in
open railroad cars. Every three months, I have to clean out the black coal dust in my heat pump filter
that is expelled into the air from the coal cars. I cannot imagine what my family and I are breathing
with even just this limited exposure to coal. Please add my voice to vote to reject the building of this
terminal.
 


